
TWDB and Work Group Updates 
WCAC Meeting – June 25, 2020 

TWDB Update: 

• On June 4th, the Texas Water Development Board approved $1,195,098 in grants 
through the Agricultural Water Conservation Grants Program to five recipients: Lower 
Colorado River Authority, El Paso County Water Improvement District No. 1, Texas A&M 
AgriLife Research, North Plains Groundwater Conservation District, and Bayview 
Irrigation District No. 11. 

• Water Loss Audits (as of 06/22/20) 
o 611 of the 649 required (94 percent) have been submitted.  
o An additional 593 submitted that are not required. 
o Those requiring follow-up were contacted either by phone or email.  
o 1204 water loss audits have been reviewed year-to-date. 

• Water Conservation Annual Reports (as of 06/22/20) 
o 523 of the 833 required (63 percent) have been submitted.  
o Those requiring follow-up were contacted either by phone or email. 

• Water Loss Audit Validation Study – Municipal water conservation staff have reviewed 
the Request for Qualifications submissions and the agency will move towards 
contracting with one of the firms. 

 

Work Group Updates: 

• The Commercial & Institutional work group met in conjunction with the Municipal work 
group to discuss CI metrics as it relates to the 2020 Legislative Report.  


